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Dear colleagues

| would like to thank everyone who took the time to provide feedback on the Integrated
Workforce Management Program (IWFM) Business Case for Change Concept Paper which
closed for consultation on Thursday 12 August 2021.

| have personally reviewed all the feedback submissions with the Acting General Manager,
Corporate Enterprise Solutions and the Acting Chief Nursing and Midwifery Officer, Office of
the Chief Nursing and Midwifery Officer.

| am assured knowing the majority of the feedback that was relevant to the Concept Paper
was well-considered and supported a commitment to the successful implementation of the
IWFM Program—Stage 3: Electronic Rostering.

A number of common feedback themes emerged, and these have been addressed in the
decision document on QHEPS. During the consultation period other feedback was received
relating to the participation of other occupational groups in electronic rostering, myHR
functionality and ICT solutions outside of the IWFM Program scope. While this is important
feedback it was not relevant to the Concept Paper, however where it is relevant to the
IWFM Program delivery approach it will be given due consideration.

Following a thorough consideration of the responses provided on the Concept Paper, | am
pleased to advise that the IWFM Project Tranche 0 Business Case for Change will now be
prepared and released for consultation with the relevant work areas namely Corporate
Enterprise Solutions, Sunshine Coast Hospital and Health Service (HHS), Gold Coast HHS
and part of Metro South HHS.

Thank you for your ongoing participation and support as we continue to work through the
change processes collaboratively to enable positive benefits for Queensland Health.

Kind regards

Barbara Phillips

Senior Responsible Owner, Integrated Workforce Management Program

Deputy Director-General Corporate Services Division and COVID-19 Supply Chain
Surety Division, Department of Health
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